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ACT wishes you the joy, wonder and hope of this holiday season! As we reflect
on 2023 and look forward to 2024, we want to celebrate and say THANK
YOU to ACT Volunteers, Sponsors, Donors and the entire Arundel
Community.

Our Volunteers. ACT celebrates the
many incredible accomplishments that our
volunteer family achieved in 2023. As a
100% volunteer-led organization, ACT
could not accomplish all that we do
without the dedication and hard work of
our amazing volunteers. Many thanks
thank to all ACT volunteers.

Our Sponsors.
ACT is grateful for our spectacular
sponsors, who generously supported us

http://www.arundeltrust.org


throughout the year. Whether through
financial support or donations of
materials, labor and service, ACT sponsors
make it possible for ACT to provide
expanded access to Arundel's wild spaces.

Our Arundel Community
ACT is grateful to be a part of the
Arundel Community. This year more
people than ever, enjoyed exploring the
ACT trails and learning about nature
through ACT observation walks and
other nature-based education programs.
"Connecting Conservation with
Community" is at the core of ACT's
mission and we celebrate your
participation and support.

Thank you for your generous support.



We are grateful to community members who have supported ACT's mission
through charitable donations. By making a donation, you help steward and
sustain Arundel's preserved wild spaces, right here in your own backyard.
Every gift of any size makes a difference in supporting ACT's work to make
natural land accessible to all! If you'd like to support ACT and have not yet sent
in a donation, there is still time!

Click to Donate to ACT

We hope that you have enjoyed the ACT Newsletter.  Please
consider a donation to help ACT continue its mission of

preservation.
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